Fax: 651-653-1864

March 12, 2008

Jon Larsen

Larsen Building Services
2706 Evergreen

White Bear Lake MN 55110

Re: Remove or Repair 1333 Margaret Street

Dear Mr. Larson:

Ms. Moermond and Mr. Manger have reviewed the work plan that was sent via e-mail and find it to
be in order and acceptable. After reviewing the financial documentation, it appears that you have
adequate financing for the rehabilitation of this property. Ms. Moermond is requesting you provide
her with an affidavit or written commitment indicating that you plan to dedicate at least $25,000 for
this project. Our office will need to receive this from you by the end of business on Monday, March

17, 2008. The fax number is 651-266-8574.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8561.

Sincerely,

Vicki Sheffer, Secretary
Legislative Hearing Officer

cc: Steve Magner, DSI (via email)
Athena Elias, DSI (via email)
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Affidavit

I Jon Larsen, will commit at least twenty five thousand dollars to make
improvements to bring property up to city codes. This includes house and

garage at 1333 Margaret St. St. Paul, MN,
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